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DOMESTIC 350 g

C-I-L

HOUSE AND GARDEN
INSECT KILLER

PRESSURIZED

CAUTION            EXPLOSIVE

GUARANTEE:  methoxychlor 2.00%
pyrethrins 0.22%

technical piperonyl butoxide  1.10%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 10713 P.C.P. ACT

CHIPMAN INC.
Stoney Creek, Ontario

L8G 3Z1

C-I-L House and Garden Pressurized Spray controls flying and
crawling insects.

DIRECTIONS

Remove protective cap.  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Press button
and hold can upright while spraying.  Spray directly at insects.

HOUSEHOLD INSECTS:  Flying Insects:  Flies, mosquitoes, gnats,
wasps. Before spraying close doors and windows.  Direct spray to
all parts of room.  Spray 5-10 seconds for each 30 m3.  Open door
15-30 minutes after spraying. Crawling Insects:  Cockroaches,
ants, silverfish, spiders.  Contact insects directly with spray. 
Direct spray into cracks, crevices and recesses behind cabinets,
sink, stove, etc.  Repeat when necessary.

NOTE:  When spraying for flying or crawling insects avoid
contamination of food, utensils, and surfaces that may contact
food.  Remove pets from area to be sprayed.

Clothes Moths, Carpet Beetles:  Clean garments before spraying. 
Spray garments thoroughly, particularly folds and seams, so that
insects are directly contacted.  Spray interior surfaces of



storage areas.  Repeat monthly if articles not stored in moth-
tight containers.  For rugs and carpets use on concealed areas,
under furniture, in corners and around baseboards.  Avoid use on
furs, rayons, silk or satin materials.

GARDEN INSECTS:  Kills insects on contact such as Caterpillars,
Japanese Beetles, Red Spiders, Aphids, exposed Thrips, Lace Bugs,
Mites and Leaf Hoppers.  For use on outdoor plants such as Roses,
Dahlias, Azaleas, Salvia, Chrysanthemums, Asters, Marigolds,
Gladiola, Delphiniums, Begonias, Iris, Snapdragons, evergreens
and deciduous plants and on indoor plants such as English Ivy,
African Violets, etc.  Spray plants lightly in one second bursts
from a distance of 60 cm.  For best results spray early in
morning or evening when the air is still.  Avoid heavy wetting. 
Hit all visible insects with spray and cover both top and bottom
of leaves.  Repeat when necessary.  Do not spray on Lantana or
Maidenhair Fern.  Use with caution on tender foliage, young
plants and new growth.  Do not spray plants in direct sunlight or
when temperature exceeds 32 deg C.

PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid inhaling spray mist or contact with skin,
eyes and clothing.  Avoid contamination of food, feed, utensils,
drinking water or any body of water.  Wash thoroughly after use.
Keep nozzle 1 m from objects to avoid staining.  Do not puncture
or store at temperatures above 50 deg C or in direct sunlight. 
Do not throw into fire or incinerator.  Do not spray into or near
any open flame.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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